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DATE: July 29, 2024  
           
SUBJECT: Renewal for Various Engineering Services Disciplines through Continuing 

Services Contracts. 
   
 
 
To all Engineering Consultants: 
 
 The current Professional Continuing Services Agreement for the City of Hollywood, 
FL, procured via RFQ-4666-21-DCM for Various Engineering Services Disciplines through 
Continuing Services Contracts. The agreement is due to expire at the end of the year. The 
City desires to renew the Continuing Services Agreement (“CSA”) with all selected 
vendors per approved Resolution No. R-2021-208. The CSA has an initial term of three 
years with the option to renew for two additional one-year periods. This renewal is the 1st 
of two renewal periods. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Office of Procurement at 954-
921-3299. Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Adriana Rodriguez 
Procurement Consultant 


